
M糾Ch 21, 2022

Greenville Conservation Commission

The meeting was called to order at 7pm. Present were Marshall Buttrick’Barbara Guay, and Stacy

DelVAl. The minutes from血e previous meeting were approved.

Marshall and Barbara will be co- Chaimen’and Stacy wil] be secretary

Marshall has been in touch with Allan Brooks from DES’Who will be working wi血Pilgrim Foods.

On血e status of血e report of discoIoration of血e No血Branch of Walker Brook,血ere is no new news.

Marshall is cheddng on血e ordering of血e sign血at will go血ere.

The survey of血e Doonan存Columbian Lot’蔦in progress.

There will be a zoning meeting about the Dunster Aveme “event,・ venue on Thursday’Apri1 14th -

Marshall plans to attend,

Annual Roadside C]ean-uP - Saturday’Apri1 23rd from 9 - nOOn. We will provide trash bags. Stacy

will call血e newspaper.

Article 2l of血e Tbwn Report states血at血e Tbwn will consult wi心血e Conservadon Commission

before acqu証ng or se11ing land‘

町easurer’s Report-Tbwn Report - $25,000. ,‘

The Code Enforcement Inspector is Denise Madden - Barbara will contact to discuss血e abandoned

Vehides at瓜e Johnson House - COmer Of Adams Hill Rd and Greenville Rd.

The meeting adjoumed at 8:15 pm. The next meeting will be at 7pm on Monday, Apri1 18th.


